From: Jerry Beck

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 4:02 PM

To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov>
Subject: Docket 22-060

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

NH PUC Commissioners,

2023 was the warmest year on record. We are getting closer and closer to reaching climate
tipping points from which there will be no recovery. We must stop burning fossil fuels and
we must do it with the utmost urgency. We have the solutions. We need to adopt them and
we need to do it NOW. Every kilowatt produced by solar installations of all sizes reduces
our reliance on fossil fuels. We need to maximize this resource. A robust net metering
program is one way to encourage more solar installations.

The grid of the future will incorporate Distributed Energy Resources, primarily solar and
storage. We should be tripping over ourselves trying to get there. A robust net metering
program is essential to accelerating the move to the grid of the future.

Please do all that you can to enable the strongest net metering policy possible for the sake
of my kids and grandkids.

Respectfully,

Gerald Beck



